From: rmarsh@townofwaterloo.org <rmarsh@townofwaterloo.org>
Subject: Town of Waterloo-FOIL Request 4/7/2024

To whom it may concern,

The Town of Waterloo Assessor has no findings on the property 1714 Burgess Road Waterloo, NY 13165.
Please consider the completion of your FOIL Request.

Sincerely,
Rosemarie

Rosemarie A. Marsh
Waterloo Town Clerk

66 Virginia Street
Waterloo, New York 13165
315-539-3080 Ext. #2

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this message is proprietary and/or confidential and may be
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient of this communication, you are hereby notified to: (i)
delete the message and all copies; (ii) do not disclose, distribute or use the message in any manner; and
(iii) notify the sender immediately. (iv) The recipient should check this email and any attachments for the
presence of malware. The company accepts no liability for any damage caused by any Malware
transmitted by this email.



